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Shri Bandaru Dattaraya,
Hon’ble Labour Minister,
Government of India,

New Delhi.

Respected Sir,

Re: INTER MINISTERIAL PANEL TO LOOK INTO THE DEMANDS OF
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CENTRAL TRADE UNIONS
REQUEST FOR CONSIDERING OUR VIEWS

All India Bank Officers’ Confederation is an apolitical and the largest supervisory Trade
Union Organisation of the officers working in the Public Sector, Private Sector and Regional
Rural Banks in India, having a membership of approximately 3 lacs. Our members are
actively involved in implementing various social welfare schemes launched by the
government with full dedication. Opening of more than twelve crores accounts for financial
inclusion in a record time under ‘Jan Dhan Yojana’ and implementation of three social
security schemes launched recently by the Government are live example of our contribution
towards social objectives. Due to our role, we are directly connected to people of all strata
and can be catalytic in propagating and percolating the vision and policies of the
Government to the general public very effectively.

We understand that Government of India has appointed an Inter-Ministerial Panel to look
into the demands and issues raised by Central Trade Organisations including the proposed
changes in labour laws. We appreciate the effort and are hopeful that such endeavour will
build a congenial atmosphere for working class. Considering our strength and role played
by the officers working in the Banking Industry in nation building and implementing the
Government policies, our suggestions and views can be of immense significance to the
Government as well. We, therefore, request you to include our representation also in the
said platform. Providing us an opportunity to express our views on ten pending demands
and also on the Government policy of bringing change in the labour laws will not only boost
the morale of the officers of the Banking Industry but also help the Government in
understanding the issues and problems faced by the supervisory cadre. Since we do not
belong to any political party and are therefore not represented by any of the Central Trade

Unions, we request you to provide an opportunity to us for sharing our views and
suggestions.

We sincerely hope for a positive response and once again request you to provide us
an opportunity to be heard along with the Central Trade Unions or separately.

Thanking you,

(HARVINDER SINGHY
GENERAL SECRETARY




